ida that we worked in a few we ”ago is now able . baptize in their bulldmg A crew of about 15 of us
went down on a Tuesday and in one day installed the baptistery complete with a water heater. The pas-
following Sunday to baptize two ladies that had recently been saved. Praise the Lord for

We will be Speriilng%the next few weeks planning out the details of our trip to Ghana, Africa. Plans are
to leave about mid-April. Funds have been coming in slowly but we know that God will provide what is
needed as we trust Him. We currently need between $3000.00 and $4000.00 to purchase everything for
the 18 months we will be there. Please keep this before the Lord.

We will be helping the Walcer’s with a music project in Ghana. Mrs. Walker will be teaching the chil-
dren to play piano. If you have a keyboard that you would like to donate to this please contact us. Any
size would be useful. Melinda wili also be leming to play.

’ that we will be changing our prayer letter schedule. Beginning in
veqmthet: month schedule.

Praises: Complctlon of the work i m Geatgla ;
o that were saved andi)aptlzed in Florida
GQoKtesults on ny motltr—nmlaw s eye surgery

Prayer Requests: Health a!!i safety
amug suppOrt
Key
Supplies for Africa
Above all, that many souls will be saved

In service to our Lord,

Jack & Melinda




